
KAMALA D. HARRIS State of California 
AUorney General DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

December 9, 2014 

To: Bureau of Gambling Control Rulemaking List and Interested Parties 

Re: December 12, 2014 workshop- postponed 
Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization regulation 

The Bureau has been contacted by stakeholders throughout the state requesting to 
reschedule the workshop scheduled for Friday, December 12th. These requests are due to the 
National Weather Service issuing high wind and flood advisory warnings for Northern California 
from December 10-12, 2014. With our stakeholders travelling throughout the state and possibly 
facing severe weather hazards, the Bureau is postponing the workshop. The workshop will be 
rescheduled for Friday, January 23, 2015, at 10:00 a.m. at the same location. 

Questions concerning the workshop may be directed to Susanne George, Research Analyst II, 
at 916-227-2461 or Susanne.George@doj.ca.gov 

On behalf of the Bureau we wish everyone a safe and happy holiday season. 

Sincerely, 

·waoj&..d-1.. 
WAYNE J. QUINT, Jr. 
Bureau Chief 
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Attorney General 

Division of Law Enforcement 
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Fax: 916-227-2382 




